
 

 

 
THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF NORTH TYNESIDE 

NOTICE OF CONFIRMATION OF PUBLIC PATH 
& RAIL CROSSING DIVERSION ORDERS 2022 
HIGHWAYS ACT 1980, SECTION 119 & 119A 

DUDLEY 1 & 2 
 
On 30th January 2023 North Tyneside Council (‘the Authority’) confirmed the above-
named orders, made under section 119 & 119A of the Highways Act 1980. The effect 
of the orders as confirmed will divert the paths as described in the orders. 
 
Copies of the orders and maps may be seen free of charge at the address below 
9.00am - 4.30pm Monday - Friday.  
 
Copies may also be obtained by e-mailing graeme.clark@northtyneside.gov.uk or 
calling 0191 643 6086. 
 
The orders come into force on 30th January 2023 but if a person aggrieved by the 
orders wants to question their validity, or that of any provision contained in them, on 
the ground that it is not within the powers of the Highway Act 1980, as amended, or 
of any regulation made under the Act has not been complied with in relation to the 
order, they may make an application to the High Court, under paragraph 2 of 
Schedule 2 to the Act as applied by paragraph 5 of Schedule 6 to the Act, within 6 
weeks from today 2nd February 2023. 
 
Dated: 2nd February 2023. 
 
Director of Regeneration and Economic Development 
Quadrant East, Cobalt Business Park, The Silverlink North, North Tyneside, 
NE27 0BY 
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